
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

TOPIC: Insights in History – Haunted Elkhart County (October 4, 2023) 

CONTACT: Marilyn Thompson, Director of Marketing, (574) 235-9664, ext. 231, 

mthompson@historymuseumSB.org 

The History Museum Presents Lecture on Book Titled Haunted Elkhart County 

 

South Bend, IN-- Mark Doddington, author of the book Haunted Elkhart County, explores the rumored 

hauntings of a mansion, factory, school, opera house, and more in Elkhart County at The History 

Museum’s Insights in History, taking place at 1:30 p.m. on Wednesday, October 4. Admission is 

$3/general and $1/members. Reservations are required by October 2. Insights in History is sponsored by 

THK Law, LLP. 

 

A tour of Indiana Lore will be offered.  

 

Doddington will be available to sign copies of Haunted Elkhart County, which is sold in the Museum 

Boutique. 

 

Insights in History is a monthly series that features a lecture in conjunction with an exhibit at The History 

Museum. 

 

For information, call The History Museum at (574) 235-9664 or visit www.historymuseumSB.org  
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